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SIGN UP TO GET NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL—JUST SEND AN EMAIL TO peggi@tampabay.rr.com 
We DO NOT share or sell your email.  We only use email for newsletters & occasional urgent bulletins. 

 Here’s hoping we all can “leap” into 2020 with kindness, 
understanding & courtesy  toward one another. 

Best wishes to you and your family! 

SAY HI TO NEW 
NEIGHBORS 

  Jeremy & Allison B. 

    14523 Bay Hills Dr 

TIME TO GET GOING ON SPRING 
CLEANING! 

Bay Hills neighborhood sale 
event almost here…. 
 
WHEN? 
Saturday, MARCH 7, 8am to 2pm 
 
ADVERTISING? 
HOA provides 12 signs at main roads;  
pays for ads in Tampa Bay Times and 
Seminole Beacon/Largo Leader; puts 
notices on NEXTdoor & Craigslist 
 
WHAT ELSE? 
FREE curbside pickup by Waste 
Connections of large items *see notes 
Saturday, MARCH 14, 7am 
 
*notes about large items (be understanding about 
items left out after yard sales) 
 

YES>>>furniture (all kinds); appliances, a/c 
units & refrigerators (if tagged by licensed 
pro that coolant has been removed), 50-lb 
bundles of brush, hoses, yard tools, shelving  
 

NO>>>roofing materials, tires, car parts, 
hazardous materials, tv’s, electronics, glass 
panes or mirrors 

Did you forget 
something?   HOA dues 
are delinquent as of Jan 1.  
Your $25 check to Bay Hills 
HOA gets you the Waste 
Connections discount, gives you 
voting rights in the HOA, and 
supports the obligations & programs 
of your HOA for the well-being of 
the whole neighborhood.  Please 
respond promptly to the personal 
reminder coming your way.  Thanks! 

Condolences go  to families and friends of two 

long-time neighbors recently deceased: 

 

 MARY LOUX 

 LES KOVACS 

 

Other neighbors are dealing with injuries & 

illness and we wish them better health and 

brighter days. 
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2019 Jingle 

Mingle Review 

DO YOU HAVE A FAVORITE SERVICE 
PROVIDER?  HOW ABOUT SHARING….. 
Board member Troy Raley is compiling a 
directory of favorite service providers 
submitted by HOA members. 
If you want to share, please send Troy an email 
with the following information: 

 TYPE OF BUSINESS 

 NAME OF BUSINESS 

 CONTACT PERSON NAME & PHONE 

 SHORT NOTE ABOUT WHY YOU LIKE THE 
PROVIDER 

 STRICTLY OPTIONAL—Permission to use your 
name 

The directory will be added to our website 
www.BayHillsFL.com for easy reference. 

Fun games and crafts for kids & every child received a toy 

Lovely afternoon for enjoying  
music, refreshments & neighborly visits 

Santa arrived in fine 
Florida style & gave each 
child a “goody” bag 

Many thanks to Pinellas Suncoast Fire Rescue and 
the HOA volunteers who made Jingle Mingle a fun 
event: the Board members, Alf’s two sons—all 
around helpers, Vicky Stewart-craft table, Shirley 
Murhpy-goody bags, Celicia Burke-Santa’s chair, 
Jim Davis-ice for cooler, Mary Wirth-long table. 

http://www.BayHillsFL.com

